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The National Nurse Practitioner Residency and Fellowship Training Consortium (NNPRFTC) DBA 
“The Consortium for Advanced Practice Providers” is recognized by the United State Department of 
Education as the accrediting agency for postgraduate nurse practitioner training programs in the 
US. In keeping with the regulations of the United States Department of Education, the following are 
the accreditation actions taken by the Consortium’s Accreditation Commission at its August 17, 
2023 Accreditation Commission meeting.  
 
ACCREDITATION ACTIONS: 
 
Award Initial Accreditation – The term for initial accreditation is for three years  
UC Davis Betty Irene Moore School of Nursing 
UC Davis Health Advanced Nurse Practitioner Primary care Residency in Addiction, Chronic care, 
Telehealth, Improvement science, Collaboration and Equity (Advanced NP-PRACTICE) 
2570 48th St. Suite 2400, Sacramento, CA 95817 
Deb Bakerjian, PhD, APRN, FAANP, FGSA, FAAN – Residency Program Director  
Accreditation Action: Approved for initial accreditation for 3 years to August 17, 2026 
Next Accreditation Activity: Program Annual Report, October 30, 2023  
Next Comprehensive Site Visit: Spring 2026 
 
Award Initial Accreditation – The term for initial accreditation is for three years  
UC Davis Betty Irene Moore School of Nursing 
UC Davis Health Advanced Practice Fellowship 
2570 48th St. Suite 2400, Sacramento, CA 95817 
Christi Delemos, ACNP-BC, MS – Fellowship Program Director  
Accreditation Action: Approved for initial accreditation for 3 years to August 17, 2026 
Next Accreditation Activity: Program Annual Report, October 30, 2023  
Next Comprehensive Site Visit: Spring 2026 
 
The Consortium for Advanced Practice Providers Policies and Procedures manual is also available 
on the website:   https://www.apppostgradtraining.com/accreditation/policies-procedures/   
 
If you require any further information, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely 
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